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 As I write my Delegates Corner, I realize that we are already about to host the last assembly of the year, 

can you believe is already October? The Fall Inventory Assembly, that will take place in Napa County 

Fairgrounds in Calistoga on November 14th, gives us all the opportunity to work on our inventories, Personal, 

Group, District and Area, as we look at our three legacies we have the opportunity to visualize what we have 

done, what we are doing now and what we would like to achieve on the future. Serving for Alcoholics 

Anonymous has giving me the opportunity to stay closer to my fellowship, to experience the fear that has 

been one of my greatest challenges in my life but at the same time, I experience the strength and the hope 

that I receive from all of you letting me know that everything is going to be ok and when I see the results I 

found out that I am just an average selfish, self-center and egocentric alcoholic with a great need of love.  

 

Recently I sent you an email with the results from the General Service Conference 2013, 2014 and 2015 

inventory, we would like to hear possible implementation from the fellowship. General Service has giving us 

the opportunity to look back to move ahead as one of our Panel 64 Delegates shared in her presentation at 

the 65th General Service Conference  “Knowing the solitary self-appraisal is insufficient, we will gain much by 

sharing the report – throughout interconnected circles of love and service.  We will benefit greatly by 

discussing our shortcomings with trusted servants at all levels of our structure. It will give everyone who is 

willing the opportunity to help create plans for the betterment of our Conference.  Let us involve and 

inspire our leaders of tomorrow as they continue the challenging assignment we have only just begun” (p15 

65th GSC REPORT). “For so long as we shall humbly meditate in this spirit upon our great yesterdays, just so 

long will God grant us our vision of tomorrow.” (Bill W. “The vision of tomorrow. January 1952 Language of 

The Heart p 135 and 136).  

 

I would like to remind you that the due date for you to send the Conference Theme for 2017 is December 

15th 2015. Do you have anything in mind? Please invite your groups to participate. 

 

Are you going to PRAASA? March 4, 5, and 6 Spokane Convention Center 334W. Spokane Falls Blvd. 

Spokane, WA 99201 $25.00 Reg. Interpretation Provided: Español & www.PRAASA.org Register online The 

purpose of PRAASA is to develop a greater unity among the members, groups and Areas of the Pacific 

Region, to encourage the exchange of ideas and experiences; and to provide an opportunity for members to 

discuss pertinent aspects of AA.  

The entire weekend is packed with panels, roundtable discussions, presentations, open mike sharing, 

speakers, wonderful meals and ongoing fellowship. 

 

 

 With Spirit of Love in Service 

     Raymundo L. CNCA 06 

         Panel 65 Delegate 


